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As a lifelong reader, I am writing to urge your support of Senate Bill 1098. It is 

unfortunate that the fundamental freedom of Oregonians to read what they wish is 

currently threatened. Every student should be able to access reading materials they 

choose, free from discriminatory decisions by those in administration who would try to 

restrict that access because of book contents including race, gender identity, sexual 

orientation, or other protected status. Oregon students deserve to have access to 

books and materials that are accurate and representative of their life. 

 

Thank you for your service on behalf of Oregonians. 


